
  

IMPORTANT INFO 
 
Kenosha H.O.G. 
 
Chapter Officers 
 
Kevin Klee 
262-412-1556 
kmkhd1957@gmail.com 
 
Paul Steffensen, Asst. Director 
assistantdirector@kenoshahogchapter.net 
262-945-2149 
 
Stu Goldstein, Secretary 
secretary@kenoshahogchapter.net 
847-366-4981 
 
Beth Cleveland, Treasurer 
treasurer@kenoshahogchapter.net 
 
Gary Quedenfeld, Membership 
garyquedenfeld@sbcglobal.net   
 847-226-1759  
 
Gean Klee, Activities 
hogcash@gmail.com 
 
Jim Fry, Head Road Captain 
gymfwy@comcast.net 
847-217-3552 
 
Cindy Norwich, LOH 
dnorwich@wi.rr.com 
262-287-8143 
 
Joan Lesko, Sunshine Officer 
262-657-9493 
hogsunshinelady@aol.com 
 
Pam Rose, Editor 
224-577-9766 
yldrose07@gmail.com 
 
Bob Clampit, Safety Officer 
loneoak@wi.rr.com 
262-889-8181 
 
Kenosha HOG Website 
http://kenoshahogchapter.net 
 
 
Brian Hawver 
Brian.hawver@gmail.com 
262-818-2530 
webmaster@kenoshahogchapter.net 

HOG Breath 
 
Kenosha H.O.G. Chapter Inc. #5559 
 
Sponsored by: Uke’s Harley Davidson/Buell 
 
5995 120th Ave., Kenosha, WI 53144 
 
262.857.UKES 

The views and opinions in this newsletter are not necessarily those of  
Harley-Davidson Motor Co., Ukes Harley-Davidson, Inc., HOG Chapter or the newsletter 

staff. We also make no claim to the accuracy of the material in this publication. 

Next Meeting will be at the HOG Room on 
October 14th at 10:00 AM 

To the women of Lady of Harley.  I still have not gotten any emails 
from you girls on what you want to do as a group.  I threw out ideas 
at the last meeting making a stress jar from Pinterest, going ginger 
blossom in Richmond IL and going out to lunch afterwards.  In Janu-
ary we are having classes how to make a Harley quilt.  Please email 
any ideas to me.  My email address is dnorwich@wi.rr.com.   

Thank you 

Cindy, LOH 

tel:(847)%20226-1759
mailto:dnorwich@wi.rr.com
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Happy Anniversary to the following HOG members celebrating 
their marriage in the month of  October submitted by Joan Lesko 
  

 
Hi All, 
 
I sincerely hope your riding season has been great!  Take advantage of the beautiful fall riding days ahead. 
Hope to see many of you at one of the many rides the Road Captains have planned or the Fall Color ride af-
ter the October 14th Meeting, it will be a  beautiful ride! 
 
There have been a number of members who state that they have not been receiving email notifications.  (ie 
newsletter or announcements.)  Please check your spam folder and verify your email with Gary in Member-
ship.  We do not want any member not hearing about all that we have going on. 
 
  
At the October 14th meeting we will be taking nominations for the following positions 
 
Director 
Secretary 
 
Consider joining the Board of Directors. 
 
Please note that the 2019 dues will be increased to $25 for full members and $20 for associate members.  
This represents the first increase in many years.  Thank you for your support and understanding of the 
need for this increase. 
 
Thank you to the members who generously donated their time this summer supporting the chapter in its 
activities that needed volunteering.  You did so with no personal expectations.  It is a membership like that, 
that will help this chapter grow.  As we move forward we will all need to provide some assistance from 
time to time, if you were not able to help this year would you please consider helping in 2019?  With every-
one’s help there is nothing we cannot achieve. Changes in the State of Wisconsin Gaming and HOG now pre-
vent us from doing things the way we did in the past so new and creative ways to do things are our only 
path at this time.  Got an idea and a way to implement it?  Please share!!!! 
 
See you at the October 14th meeting! 
 
Kevin Klee 
Director 

   7 Scott & Gail Reboletti   23 Joe & Georgia Dolce 
18 Fred & Judy Day Sr.   28 Tom & Nancy Brodsko 
19 Chris & Linda Cramer   28 Brian & Melissa Hawver 
19 Kevin & Susan Raleigh   31 Robert & Patrica Evans 
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  2 Ruth Dix RIP    13 NAVY BIRTHDAY 
  3 John Ault     18 Jim Halvorsen 
  3 UKE RIP    27 Sean Svajcsik 
  6 Thomas Pitsch   30 Peter Wilson 
10 Don DeLaney   31 Happy Halloween 
13 Jim Curtis    21 Thomas Brosko 
13 Jim (Moses) Urban RIP 

Happy Birthday to the following HOG members celebrating their birthdays in 
October submitted by Joan Lesko 

Activities 
 
Wow! 
 
Summer is gone, but the beauty of fall is upon us. Things are still fallin’ in line for the next few months 
however!  
 
Saturday October 20 HOG Halloween Par ty star ting at 630pm has been relocated to the HOG 
ROOM due to recent rains we must bring it indoors. Please bring an appetizer to pass and your lawn chair.  
Beware it is the Halloween season there may be a spooky thing or two! Costumes will now be encouraged! 
 
Saturday November 3 Pool Tournament 2 at Uke’s starting at 230pm.  $5 buy in covers lunch of pulled 
pork, chips, dessert and soda.  Do you have what it takes to beat Jeff and Kathy? 
 
Saturday December 8th Kenosha HOG Christmas Party Cocktails start at 5pm Dinner at 630pm at the Ital-
ian American.  Cost per person is $25 Please bring a White Elephant gift for exchange. 
(Charitable donations recipient to be determined) 
 
January will br ing two different events!  
Saturday afternoon for Quilting  
Friday evenings for Bike Blessing Craft Workshop/Social. Dates to be finalized. 
 
Once again I would be remiss if I did not extend thanks to those members who contributed to the summer 
Drawing and those who gave of their time to support the chapter with selling tickets.  Your support is very 
much appreciated. 
 
Question?  Who would like to go to Las Vegas?  If enough Chapter  members would like to go for  a 
long weekend we would be able to get a charter Rate.  Looking at leaving on a Thursday evening after din-
ner and home Sunday early evening?  Date to be determined if enough interest is generated.  Let me 
know!! 
 
Gean Klee 
Activities 
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Greetings from Gym, 
 
I hope everyone has been out there putting miles on your bikes.  Iron Butt reading will be taken at the October meet-
ing, with mileage readers there at 9:00 to start.  Also if you signed up for the Ride 365 program and don’t think you 
will be doing anymore riding, we can take that mileage reading.  If you will be unable to bring your bike or make the 
meeting, feel free to email/text me a photo or you speedometer by the end of the day on Sunday.   
 
Thank you to all who participated in the Scavenger Hunt, it looked that everyone who took pictures, enjoyed them-
selves.  Voting is open through our Facebook page for the most creative/unique.  Open our chapter Facebook page, 
click on photos (on the left), then click on Scavenger Hunt photo album and choose your favorite by commenting with 
your name on that photo.  Please have that done by midnight on Saturday the 13th.  We will be awarding the top three 
prizes for most points and then most creative/unique at he chapter meeting. 
 
Speaking of the chapter meeting, I will be leading our Fall Colors Ride after the meeting with a final destination of the 
Appeltroew Winery.  The ride is around 2 ½ hours and 100 miles or so.  There is one stop for a leg stretch and gas.  
Hope to see many bikes out there.  These miles could count toward Iron Butt or Ride 365.  There will be a variety of 
apples and beverages to purchase while there.  We will also be having food for consumption, no cost. 
 
As the road captains and I start planning for next year, we are in need of  YOUR IDEAS  of places to go and see.  If 
you have any thoughts, please share them with myself or any other road captain. 
 
Keep the rubber side down. 
 
Gym 
 
(847)217-3552 
gymfwy@comcast.net 

Happy Birthday Navy! 
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